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Consulate General of the Federai Democratic
Republic of Ethiopia - Frankfurt am Main

Partnerschaft mit Alem Katema e.V.
Mr. Anton Stephan
Mr. Alexander Bestle
Brunnenstr.44
85598 Baldham

January 8th,2021lMF

Dear Mr. Stephan,
Dear Mr. Bestle,

The Consulate General of Ethiopia would like to express solrow and sadness
about the passing away of Mr. Norbert Paul, your Board Member. We have read
about him in your January issue of ,,Lebendiges Vaterstetten".

It is very sad that such an exceptional good person is leaving so early and
suddenly. We feel compassion with his family and all the members of your
valuable association.

Warm regards,

eyene Ayana
General
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Fekadu
Consul
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